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 Rebel Business School Tradeshow  

Tēnā koutou katoa, 
 
Hutt City Council has been supporting the Rebel Business School for a number of 
years. Their 2022 Hutt Valley Course has just kicked off today, with week one at the 
NZCIS campus in Upper Hutt, and week two next week at the Lower Hutt Events 
Centre. 
 
Rebel Business School is a two week course which teaches participants business 
basics, and gives them the necessary skills to turn their idea or dream into reality. It 
is a free-to-attend event thanks to sponsors such as Hutt City Council, Upper Hutt 
City Council, Ministry of Social Development, and WellingtonNZ. 
 
You’re all warmly invited to attend their tradeshow on 27 September 2022 between  
1:00pm-2:30pm at the Lower Hutt Town Hall. This is a perfect opportunity to meet 
and support budding entrepreneurs, and see all the products and ideas they have. 
 

 

 

Ngā mihi nui, 

Democratic Services Team 

 

 


